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From: Kathleen Fowler
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Fund Cleaner Air Oregon. Pass HB 2269!
Date: Monday, May 15, 2017 9:42:30 AM


To whom it may concern:
As a long-time resident of Oregon, and native Southern California, I
understand the necessity of having clean air. I grew up in a smog-
shrouded environment, and possibly suffered long-term effects from
breathing polluted air. I currently live in South Corvallis and am terribly
concerned about our air quality due to Hollingsworth and Vose, a local
glass plant, emitting microscopic glass particles into our air on a 24/7
hourly basis. We cannot allow Oregon businesses to continue polluting
our air without being financially responsible for their own filthy
emissions.
Thank you for your time,


-- 
Kathleen
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